
 

 

LIVESTOCK ENGAGEMENT IN OSIZWENI  

 

MEC Super Zuma held an engagement with livestock farmers at Ward 11 in Osizweni, 

Amajuba District. Farmers raised concerns about the high level of stock theft and lack 

of infrastructure while others are in need of land. The MEC has committed to return to 

Osizweni to assist farmers on the 12th of February 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 


